
The Local Government Boundary Commission for England is 
asking for your views on proposed new electoral arrangements 
for Newham Council.
We want to hear your thoughts on proposed council ward 
boundaries in:

reviews@lgbce.org.uk

www.consultation.lgbce.org.uk & www.lgbce.org.uk

LGBCE c/o Cleardata, Innovation House,  
Coniston Court, Riverside Business Park,  
Blyth, NE24 4RP

Consultation closes: 12 October 2020

Have your say

Newham 
 

Further Limited Consultation

• Forest Gate
• Green Street
• Little Ilford

• Manor Park
• Maryland
• Plashet


